Greenville Chapter SCUTH CAROLINA GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY

502 Shannon Dr. Greenville, South Carolina, 29607

VOLUME I, NO 2

February 25, 1975

Page 1

Our Next Meeting Date

March 2, 1975

Sunday Afternoon - 3:30 P.M.

Auditorium - Greenville County Library

Our next meeting will be a working meeting. No outside speaker planned. Dr. Sneary will bring us up to date on items from his genealogical publications and items of interest. If you have something to share with the group, be sure to bring it. Don't forget to bring an interested friend. We are still interested in enlarging our membership.

The South Carolina Genealogical Society State Board met in Columbia on February 1, 1975. State Officers Dr. Eugene Sneary, Mrs. A. O. Hendrix, and our local representative, Mrs. Morn Lindsay attended. Mrs. Lindsay will give a report at the next meeting on March 2.

We will have an interesting sneaker at our April meeting. Mr. Marion Hewell will talk to us about the settlement of the Fairview Community and some of the early families who settled there. Since this is one of the earlier settlements in present Greenville County and descendents of those early settlers still live in this area, this will be an interesting meeting. You may find some links in your own history.

Publications that you may not know about:

FAMILY REMERS published weekly by Mary Bondurant Warren, Danielsville, Georgia 30633. Subscription Price - 310.00 per year.

Books, Mans and Genealogical Periodicals from Heritage Papers, Danielsville, Ga. 20633 Listing of Monks and popula by state- of S. M.

THE SOUTH CAROLINA MAGAZINE OF ANCESTRAL RESEARCH published quarterly at Kingstree, South Carolina by Laurence K. Wells. Subscription Price - \$12.50 SOUTH CAROLINA MAGAZINE published quarterly, P.O. Box 89, Columbia, S.C. 29202 - \$3.00 per Year This is not just genealogy but has a family history section by Dorothy Kelly MacDowell. Current issue has Teige Cantey Family.

Our thanks to the Library for bringing Mr. Ronald Bremer to us on January 27. His style is delightful and his information most informative. Mr. Harold Atwood (and possibly others) has already scouted around and found the location of some of the sources Mr. Bremer suggested. We will ask Mr. Atwood to give us this information at our next meeting.

Thanks to those who have responded to Mrs. Lindsay's request for help in the typing of the Cemetery Index. The State Board has asked that the Greenville Chapter help type other cemeteries in the North West Section of South Carolina so if you can help with this project, please contact Mrs. Lindsay.

An interesting note from the local newspapers as to how an index of cemeteries was used -- A grave marker was removed by vandals and came into the possession of a police department in North Carolina. Through the efforts of a Genealogical Society, the cometery from which the marker was removed was identified and it was returned to the proper location.

From THE SUMTER BLACK RIVER WATCHMAN _ "Dr. Eugene C. Sneary, professor of Modern Languages at Furman University, Greenville, S.C. immediate past president of the Greenville chapter and a vice president of the S.C. GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY, will be with us at our April 21 meeting."